

Lebanon Public Schools

891 EXETER ROAD, LEBANON, CONNECTICUT 06249-1731 Tel. (860) 642-7795 Fax. (860) 642-4589

ROBERT J. ANGELI, Superintendent of Schools robert.angeli@lebanonct.org

September 11, 2020

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds everyone well and pleased to have completed our first week back to school. While not a normal opening, it was wonderful to have students and staff back in school. Below are a few reminders. There is also additional information regarding the school meal program. Have a great weekend!

Back to School Reminders

We are continuing with the Hybrid Model for the second week of school. Students whose parents have opted them for distance learning, will login for classes per each school's schedule. We will have full days of school except for Wednesday. Wednesday we will operate on the Early Release scheduled for distance learning. This will allow time for teachers to work with students individually or in smaller groups in the afternoon. We will also use the time for PPT, 504 Plan and other meetings with students and parents.

Cohort A students will report to school on Monday and Tuesday and Cohort B students will have distance learning. All students will distance learn on Wednesday. Thursday and Friday, Cohort B students will come to school and Cohort A students will have distance learning.

Students are encouraged to bring refillable water bottles to school with them.

Included with this letter is a copy of the Daily Checklist provided by our school nurses.

Technical Assistance

You have access to our Ticket Support System to request technical assistance and repairs for school devices. Use this link, http://support.lebanonct.org/tickettracker/. Select Open a New Ticket and fill out the form selection IT (Technology) as the Help Topic. Select the correct school and homeroom number. If you are unsure of the room number, any room number will work.

School Meal Program

We have applied for the extension to the summer meal program that was offered by the USDA. All meals, in school and pick up, will be free to all children through the end of December. Children not enrolled in the Lebanon Public Schools are eligible to participate in the meal pick up. Breakfast and lunch are provided. Meal pick up is at Lyman Memorial High School Mondays for (Mon, Tue, Wed) from 9am-10am, and Wednesdays for (Wed, Thr, Fri) from 9a.m. to 10a.m. For students distance learning, please look for the weekly email to preorder meals.

Sincerely

Robert J. Angeli

Superintendent of Schools

The Lebanon Board of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons and equal access to Boy Scouts of America and other designated youth groups. The Lebanon Board of Education does not discriminate in any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws.